
Welcome to Cross Creek Village!
We are happy that you have chosen this community to call home!

COLUMBUS SERVICES
This is a Columbus neighborhood with Columbus City Services, including free trash, recycling and lawn  
waste pick up.  We are serviced by Columbus Police and multiple area Fire Departments. Please visit the 
City of Columbus Call Center website at www.311.columbus.gov for more information.

HILLIARD SCHOOLS
We are fortunate to be a Columbus-serviced neighborhood, within the Hilliard  
City School District. For more information regarding our local schools, please 
refer to the Hilliard City School District website at www.hilliardschools.org.

BLOCK WATCH
Cross Creek Village is a great place to live, with one of the most active Block  
Watch groups in the City of Columbus, established in 1999.  Due to active 
neighbor participation and the ongoing partnership between our Block Watch  
and the Columbus Police, efforts are keeping our neighborhood safer.  

Joining the Block Watch is free and continued “looking out for your  
neighbor” is highly encouraged.  Please email Debi with questions at 
debi@creativeoverdrive.com OR crosscreekblockwatch@gmail.com.

CIVIC ASSOCIATION
New to Cross Creek Village in 2011, the Cross Creek Village Civic Association is a non-profit, 
volunteer, neighbor-led organization that was created to help with all other neighborhood-related 
topics.  The scope of the Civic Association extends far beyond the Block Watch focus, and yet, continues 
to support the Block Watch and its specific police mandates for Crime Prevention and Safety Issues.  

The Civic Association member dues are only $20 per year, with pro-rating each quarter.  This modest 
fee is voluntary and gives neighbors an opportunity to donate toward their neighborhood’s  
beautification and to encourage community communication and participation in social events,  
garage sales, training, workshops, and neighbor-led groups with common interests.

The Civic Association meets from 6:30 - 7:30 p.m., usually on the first Thursday of the month, in the 
Media Center at Hilliard Crossing Elementary, 3340 Hilliard-Rome Road.  All residents, including kids, 
are welcome to attend, and paid members are eligible to vote.  We are developing a benefits package  
for Civic Association Members, which will include free and discounted products and services from area 
businesses and neighbors.  Please email Debi with questions at crosscreekblockwatch@gmail.com or call 
her cell at (614) 209-9688.

We hope that you will join us and become a member of the Cross Creek Village Civic Association.   
A CCVCA Membership Application is included with this mailing.  

cross-creek-village.org

Celebrating Community in Cross Creek Village!  Join us!
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